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H.F. 2398 appropriates funds to the Department of Human Services (DHS) and Office of Higher 

Education (OHE) to provide two separate grants to Minnesota Life College. 

The bill appropriates $2,550,000 in fiscal year 2018 to DHS for a grant Minnesota Life College to create 

a best practices curriculum and improve facilities. It is a one-time appropriation available in both years 

of the biennium. 

The bill appropriates an unspecified amount in fiscal years 2018 and 2019 to OHE for need based 

scholarships and tuition reduction at Minnesota Life College. 


